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Wild Flower Planting on Green Ring strip 
It is proposed to plant a strip of wild flowers as shown on the map 
below. It will be a couple of seasons before we see the benefits 
since the grass has to be weakened to allow the seeds to flourish. 
We should like to know your views which you can express through 
the form on this newsletter, by email, or through social media. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Traveller Incursion 
The Council seems unwilling to spend money on any form of barrier. 
FoBH advises any residents who feel strongly about the issue to 
contact either the ward councillors or SADC directly to make their 
views known.  See also our Facebook post. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Playground Project Update 
 “Let’s Play at Bernards Heath” (www.letsplayatbernardsheath.org) has been very 
busy meeting a number of playground equipment manufacturers. Based on the 
residents’ questionnaire results, the Charity has tasked them with producing 
initial design mock-ups to be provided within their budget. Their designs will be 
displayed in the New Year to show what is possible and to gain help with fund 
raising campaigns. 
 
Joint  FoBH/St Saviour’s Event 28 July2019 
Peter Burley gave a short talk and led a walk for thirty one people looking at the 
western parish boundary. Roma Mills updated us on the Ariston site and an 
excellent cream tea was enjoyed back in the church hall. Features of interest 
were the track outside Spinney Cottage, (part of Cycle Route No 6), the strip of 
ancient woodland called Long Spring running from Valley Road to the railway line, 
and the possible origins of the name “Dead Woman’s Hill” Field, all marked on the 
first map of the parish.  
 
Litter Pick 17 November 2019 
We had a bright, sunny morning for the latest litter pick and it was a pleasure to 
see so many families taking part. At one point, we ran out of litter picker devices. 
We collected the usual haul of cans, bottles and general rubbish and the Heath 
and Beech Bottom Dyke looked pristine afterwards. 
 
Date for your diary – AGM  will be on 29 February 2020 
 
Our contact details 
www.bernardsheath.org 
Twitter   @Bernards_Heath 
Facebook  Friends of Bernards Heath 
 
 
 
Subs are due for Jan-Dec 2020 at £10 per household. Please either pay online via 
the website or send this form  with a cheque to the treasurer, 21 Road Warwick 
Road, AL1 4DJ. 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………….. 

Address................................................................................... 

Phone……………………………………………… 

Email…………………………………………………………………………………… 

I enclose a cheque for £10 (payable to Friends of Bernards Heath) 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Wild Flower Planting….I think that …………………………………………………. 

 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 


